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Stolen Agriculture Report 

 
 
 
County: Garvin County 
 
Investigative Services has received the following information: 
 
Thirteen head of cattle were taken from a location in southwestern Garvin County near Elmore City, 
Oklahoma sometime between August 12, 2014 and August 14, 2014.  The cattle are bull calves weighing 
between 400-800 pounds, heifer calves weighing 400-600 pounds and cows that are 2-3 years old weighing 
approximately 800-900 pounds.  The cattle are mixed colors with no brands, ear tags, or tattoos.       
 
 
 
 
ANYONE WITH INFORMATION CONTACT: 
 
EDDIE DAVENPORT, SPECIAL AGENT 
OKLAHOMA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, FOOD AND FORESTRY 
2800 N. LINCOLN BLVD. 
OKLAHOMA CITY, OKLAHOMA 73105 
405-850-8292 


